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 AWARD NOTIFICATION                                             Award Number:     15PBJA-24-GG-00436-BRND 
 

  
 Name and Address of Recipient:      AUGUSTA-RICHMOND COUNTY GOVERNMENT 
  535 TELFAIR ST STE 800 
   
 City, State and Zip: AUGUSTA, GA   30901  
   

  
 Recipient Point of Contact:    NANCY HE  
  
 Email: mhe@augustaga.gov
  
 Phone: 7068212581
 

 Solicitation Title:      BJA FY24 Invited to Apply- Byrne Discretionary Community Project Grants/Byrne
Discretionary Grants Program 
 

 Federal Award Amount:      $690,000.00  
 

 Federal Award Date:     8/15/24 

  
 Awarding Agency:    Office of Justice Programs

Bureau of Justice Assistance
  
 Award Type: Initial                   

  
 Statutory Authority: Department of Justice Appropriations Act, 2024 (Pub.

L. No. 118-42, 138 Stat. 25, 146-47) 

 

  
 Opportunity
Category:

Discretionary
 

  
 Assistance Listing Number: 16.753 

 Project Period Start Date:     3/9/24 
 

 Project Period End Date:     12/31/25 
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Project Description:

The Richmond County Sheriff's Office proposes to implement the Law Enforcement Body-Worn Camera
Technology Upgrades Program.  Body-worn cameras have proven effective in the investigation phase and in
the prosecution phase of the criminal case by recording details of the crime scene such as physical injuries,
witness statements, or confessions.  The objective evidence recorded on the body-worn camera will aid the
prosecutor by corroborating the evidence presented by the investigator.  The purpose of the program is to
replace a body-worn camera program that was implemented in 2015 and has been plagued with problems. 
The cameras are outdated, and the servers that store body camera videos crashed resulting in the loss of
videos.  This program will provide more advanced body-worn cameras for officers, provide an effective
storage and management system to track videos, and make the videos more accessible for prosecutors. 
Project activities include purchasing new body-worn cameras, docking/charging stations, and access to an
unlimited data storage system.  Expected outcomes include upgrading the body-worn cameras; implementing
an unlimited data storage system; making videos more accessible for prosecutors; providing recorded,
objective evidence for court; providing the citizens of Augusta-Richmond County more transparency in
police actions. 

 

For more information about this award, please contact the OJP Office of Communications at 202-307-0703 or
OJP.OCOM@ojp.usdoj.gov.
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